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 It was an  example of  participation 

and co0ordination, 

This is our 8th ENNES 

WORKSHOP here in  

El Paso, TX. And it was held in  

MAY 30th at our well known local  

Wyndham El Paso Airport Hotel. 

 

Thanks to Cathy Orosz, SBE      

Education Director for her great 

job, dedication and  

accomplishment. 

 

Our thanks go also to  

Fred Baumgartner, moderator and 

main presenter, for his knowledment  and 

professionalism, and for the well done job 

of  Kevin Dennis, Christine Zuba, John 

Bisset and Steve Savanyu.  

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND 

COLABORATION !!!   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 But the best of all was the 

presence of our CHAPTER 38 

members and some  non-

members. Only 10 members 

missed this great opportunity of 

education. 

Hotel services and food were of 

first class. 

THANK YOU ALL !!!! 

  

 ENNES WORKSHOP 
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SBE CHAPTER 38 OFFICERS 
 

CHAIRMAN  
Antonio Castro 

SBE member # 11456. 
KFOX/COX retired Chief Eng.  

800 Arredondo dr. 
El Paso. TX 79912 

915-584-1220 home 
915-525-8507 cell 

farahjac@sbcglobal.net  
 

VICE CHAIRMAN 
Bruno Cruz 

SBE member # 25867 
200 E.Alto Mesa 

El Paso, TX.79912 
 915-757-7898 

 915-526-1842  cell 
Bruno.cruzJR@kfoxtv.com 

 TREASURER  
Walter  Hanthorn 

SBE member # 18307 
KSCE TV 

4461 Gen. Maloney 
El Paso, TX. 79924 
915-269-7583 home 
915-532-8588 office 

 
CERTIFICATION COMMITTEE: 

David Halperin. 
 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE: 
Antonio Castro 
Warren Reeves 

 
FREQUENCY COORDITATION 

COMMITTEE: 
Warren Reeves 

Owen Smith 
 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE: 
Rick Vilardell 

 
WEB SITE COMMITTEE:  

Norbert Miles 
 

SUSTAINING MEMBERSHIP: 
Antonio Castro 

 
PROGRAM CHAIRMAN:  

Warren Reeves 
 

NEWSLETTER:  
Antonio Castro 

 
EAS CHAIRMAN:  
David Halpering 

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE: 

Antonio Castro 
Bruno Cruz 

Walter Hanthorn 

        

                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    2019   SBE CH-38 
     SCHOLARSHIP. 
 
THIS YEAR WE WERE 
ABLE TO GRANT OUR   
SCHOLARSHIP TO A  
LOCAL HIGH SCHOOL 
STUDENT, THANKS TO 
THE “RON HANEY FOUN-
DATION” (KLAQ). 
 
THE RECIPIENT  IS AN 
OUTSTANDING STUDENT 
OF RIVERSIDE HIGH : 
DAMIEN TREJO. HE 
HOLDS MANY AWARDS 
AND CERTIFICATIONS, 
CRO AND CTO AMONG 
THOSE. 
THANKS TO RICHARD 
VILARDELL, CHAIRMAN 
OF THE SCHOLARSHIP 
COMMITTEE FOR HIS 
WELL DONE JOB. !! 
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  CONGRATULATIONS TO  
GUILLERMO FRANCO AND 
GLENN LEFFLER FOR THEIR     
RECERTIFICATION, AND NEW 
MEMBER EMMANUEL GUTIERREZ 

      

EL PASO, TX       SBE CHAPTER 38           MEETING MINUTE 

 

DATE   5/14/2019       LOCATION: TAJIN Enchilada House. 
 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 12:21PM, BY ANTONIO CASTRO. 

THERE WERE  8 ATTENDANTS.  

 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY: MINUTES IN THE  MAY NEWSLETTER. 

ACCEPTED BY  MARIO JIMENEZ , SECONDED BY GLENN LEFFLER. 

 

REPORT OF THE TREASURER:  $ 5,499.85 IN THE BANK.  ACCEPTED 

BY WARREN REEVES, SECONDED BY GLENN LEFFLER. 

 

REPORT OF THE CERTIFICATION COMMITTEE:  GLENN LEFFLER IS 

LOOKING FOR A C.P.R.E. 

 

REPORT OF THE MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE:   NO REPORT 

 

REPORT OF THE FREQUENCY COORDINATOR COMMITTEE:  WIRE-

LESS SPECTRUM IS ALMOST FULL IN THE AREA. 

 

REPORT OF THE SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE:  VOTED  TO AWARD 

SCHOLARSHIP TO DAMIAN TREJO, APPLICANT FROM RIVERSIDE 

HIGH SCHOOL. 

 

REPORT OF THE WEBSITE COMMITTEE:  2574 HIST LAST TIME. 

 NOW 2730= 156. NEW FACE IN OUR WEBSITE, LOOKING GREAT. 

 

REPORT OF THE EAS CHAIRMAN:  MONTHLY TEST  OF  TX WAS 

FINE. NM RECEIVER HAVING DIFICULTIES. 

 

REPORT OF THE PROGRAM COMMITTEE.: NO REPORT 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: ENNES WORKSHOP TO BE HELD IN MAY 30. 

 

NEW BUSINESS OR ANY ITEMS FOR THE CHAPTER INTEREST: 
E.A.R.S. ANNUAL MEETING  TO BE HELD ON JUNE 11 AT THE 911 

BUILDING, 9:30 AM.  

  . 

OTHER:  TO ELECT THE CHAPTER ENGINEER OF THE YEAR IN THE 

NEXT WEEK. BALLOTS TO BE SENT VIA e-mail 

 

NEXT  MEETING  DATE AND LOCATION:   JUNE 11 ALONG WITH THE 

E.A.R.S. MEETING.  

 

MEETING ADJOURNED: AT 12:42 PM.  

  

Diana de Lara, Senior Vice-president 
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     TAJIN ENCHILADA HOUSE, WAS 
THE PLACE WHERE WE HAD OUR 
REGULAR MEETING IN MAY 14. IT WAS 
A SIMPLE AND CONSTRUCTIVE  
MEETING THAT DEFINED THE WAY WE  
FACE THE ELECTORAL PROCESS AND 
THE ELECTION OF THE RECIPIENT OF 
THE CHAPTER SCHOLARSHIP. 
 
FOR THIS MONTH, WE ARE GOING TO 
HAVE  OUR REGULAR MEETING 
ALONG WITH THE E.A.R.S. ANNUAL  
SUMMIT MEETING AT THE BUILDING 
OF EL PASO REGIONAL COMMUNICA-
TIONS CENTER. 
 
IT IS VERY IMPORTANT TO ATTEND  !!. 
 
SEE PAGE FIVE FOR COMPLETE     
DETAILS. 
 
 
WHEN: TUESDAY JUNE 11, 2019. 
 
PLACE:6055 THREADGILL 
   
  
TIME: 9:30 AM (STARTS AT 10:00 AM) 

                PO BOX 1010 

 Phisical address 310 FM 718 

NEWARK,TX 76071 
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 El Paso Association of Radio Stations  
 
 
 
 
 
 March 14th, 2019  
 
 
To: Officials and Partners of the El Paso Area Emergency Alert System  
From: The El Paso Association of Radio Stations (EARS)  
RE: Emergency Alert System  
El Paso‐ Las Cruces‐ Juarez  
EARS Summit Meeting: June 11th, 2019  
 
 
 
It’s time to review and update EAS procedures within our region. The local EAS community: broadcasters,        
public information officers, public and government agencies, military, weather officials, and others are invited to 
attend this 2019 Borderland EAS summit.  

The El Paso Association of Radio Stations (EARS) is hosting this meeting, providing pastries, snacks, coffee, and 
beverages. Thanks to Scott Calderwood, Deputy Director of the El Paso County 911 District, we have secured the 
AV auditorium inside the state of the art El Paso Regional Communications Center, at 6055 Threadgill Avenue   
(just off Railroad Drive).  

The auditorium will open at 9:30 am and the meeting will begin at 10:00 am. The meeting should last no more 
than ninety minutes. Your presence, or a key person from your team, is invited. For more particulars about this 
event, you can reach out to David Halperin, Chief Engineer, Townsquare Media of El Paso, at (915) 838‐4349. 
Please RSVP your attendance at this very important meeting by contacting Samantha Reveles at (915) 544‐9550  
or Alexandra Caldera at (915) 521‐6307.  

 

 

Please RSVP by June 4th for the June 11th meeting.  

 

 

Thank you  

 


